
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL GOVT. COLLEGE BARWALA (HISAR) 

NOTICE Dated: 15/08/2022 

All the Students of 2" & 3 year session (2022-23) are informed 

that the last date for fee payment has extended upto 17-08-2022. 

Those students who did not deposit their fee are advised to do the 

same at earliest. As no further date extension will be granted after

it. 

# Students facing any kind of problem regarding 2nd & 3T 

admission may contact. 

1. Mr. Shamsher Singh B.A (9991599909) 

2. Mr. Ajay B.Sc. (9728824434) 

3. Mrs. Parul B.Com. (8168103625) 
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